We are a small community group provisionally named Up The Creek Promotions.

We would like to make provision for quality children's theatre in and around Devoran. We have a
fantastic school and pre-school and there are lots of families with young children in the community.
Since the school moved away from the centre of Devoran, the field is not used as much and the
community feels more split up. We would like to create events that bring the community together
and we envisage using a variety of locations, both indoor and out, to suit the production, event or
time of year.

We have the backing of Carn to Cove to help us with organisation and promotion. Carn to Cove and
Devoran Acoustic sessions are already extremely successful and a great asset to the village, catering
for an adult section of the community. We seek funding to help us get going and hopefully be able to
subsidise ticket prices. There are some fantastic, creative companies in Cornwall. We are also
interested in seeing what independent companies from other parts of the country have to offer as
there is a wealth of brilliant theatre companies who could bring something different such as dance
or music companies for children. Extra funding would enable to take a risk with the type of
productions.

We welcome any input and help from anyone who is interested in joining us or advising us on the
types of events that would appeal.



